
Year 5 back together again! 

On Monday, we are all coming back together in school.  I know that some of you will be excited about coming back 

together to see your friends again and some of you may be feeling a bit nervous or worried. That’s okay! It’s natural to 

feel some or all of these emotions.  

What I’d like is for you to have a chat with a trusted adult about coming back to school. Discuss some of the questions 

below.  

If you record your thoughts and upload them to Class Dojo then your teacher knows how you are feeling and can make 

sure you are happy coming back to school.  

What are you most proud 

of from home learning? 

What are you looking forward 

to? 

What are you worried about? What could you do to help you 

feel less worried? 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are looking forward to having our classes all back together again.   


